
Dear Representative Lipps, 

I am an international flight attendant purser for a major airline. I fly to Europe and the UK and like my 

job a lot. I believe that as a citizen of this free country I should decide if I get a vaccine or not. My 

parents escaped a communist country so I would have that choice. 

 Because the vaccine is experimental and the pharmaceutical companies are not liable. I am very 

concerned about the safety of it. Vaccine mandates and vaccine passports are not something a free 

country like the United States should have. They go against the constitution and mock freedom.  

Thank You, 

Susan Connaughton 


